
The Pampered Pet Center, Inc. 
Pet Photo Release Form 

 
 
 
Dear Pet Parent, 
 
At various events and during your pet’s stay with us, we like to take pictures of the fun 
activities in which your pet is participating.   
 
In order to take pictures of your pet while at the Pampered Pet Center, we’d like to have 
your permission.  Below is a Photo Release form.  If you are willing to have pictures of your 
pet participating in Pampered Pet Center activities and events used in Pampered Pet 
Center publications or on the Pampered Pet Center website, please fill out this form and 
submit it with your enrollment application. 
 
This is a voluntary form.  The choice is yours as to whether you sign it or not. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
================================================================================= 
 
Please initial each of the following statements to which you agree:  
   

 I give the Pampered Pet Center permission to:  

________ post a picture which includes my pet on Pampered Pet Center web pages    

________ post my pet’s first name on a list of awards and/or recognitions   

 
I hereby give permission for pictures of my pet to be taken and potentially used for 
publication and/or promotion of the Pampered Pet Center, Inc. in Springfield, Illinois.  
These pictures may be in print form or on the Pampered Pet Center website. 
 
Name of Pet:  __________________________________________ 
 
Owner Name:  ________________________________________ 
 
Date:  _______________________________________ 
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